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Department of Environmental Quality 

September 20, 2010 

Christopher Fischer 
33 Ridgeway Ave. 
Eureka Springs, AR, 72632 

Re:	 Public Hearing for Elna M. Smith Foundation (Passion Play) 
Permit No. 3961-WR-2; AFIN 08-00064 

Dear Mr. Fischer: 

The Department has received your letter on August 23, 2010 requesting a Public Hearing on the above 
referenced permit. ADEQ has made a decision to hold a public meeting and public hearing after the draft 
permit is prepared. A public notice of the draft permit and the public hearing will be published in the 
Carroll County News. We will send you a copy of the draft permit and public notice with the information 
of the time and location of the meeting and hearing. 

Thank you again for your comments and concerns regarding environmental matters. Please contact me at 
501-682-0047 at your convenience if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Colby Ungerank 
Engineer 
Water Division, Permits Branch 

cc:	 file (AFIN No. 08-00064, Permit No. 3961-WR-2) 
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